
Language Arts:  

We will be reading several 

fairy tales throughout the 

week Our selections will 

include: Cinderella, Belle, 

and Snow White. The Three 

Billy Goats Gruff. The              

children will also see these 

fairy tales come to life as 

flannel board stories. In 

addition, we will be singing, 

dancing, and playing dress 

up.  

Concept:  

Shapes and puzzles galore! 

Shape sorting and matching 

activities will help the             

children review all of the 

shapes that have been           

introduced. The children  

will be focusing on puzzles 

during shelf time. We will 

also learn spatial relation.  

Motor:  

We will be getting our               

bodies moving! The children 

will be walking the balance 

beam, practicing the ball 

and wand, and using the 

wooden stairs.  

Craft and Writing:  

The children will use a        

variety of materials               

including: crayons, paint, 

and markers, to decorate 

fairy tale scenes and    

characters. In addition, we 

will have fun with shaving 

cream, playdoh, and finger 

paint. Lastly, the children  

will be water color painting 

and creating mosaic pieces.  

 

In addition to all of this, 

we will start or Christmas 

and winter discussions, 

with focus coming up in 

the next weeks! 

 Thank you to all who 

attended our Christmas 

Pajama Party! 

 Monday and Tuesday, 

12/10 and 

12/11...Indoor Fire 

Drills. 

 Monday and Tuesday, 

12/17 and 

12/18...Christmas               

Party/Santa Visits. If 

you choose to bring a 

treat, please keep our 

nutrition policy in mind. 

There are 8 children in 

class. If your child does 

not attend Mondays or 

Tuesdays, they may 

come for one of our 

parties from 9AM-

12PM. Santa brings a 

book to the children, 

the cost for this is $4. 

 Wednesday, 

12/19...Bookmobile. 

 Friday, 12/21...We will 

welcome winter with a 

pajama movie day. Wear 

your favorites! 

 The week of 12/24– 

1/1, we are open for 

daycare only/no               

preschool classes. We’ll 

be closing at 3PM on           

Monday, 12/24 and 

Monday, 12/31 and are 

closed on Tuesday, 

12/25 and 1/1. If your 

daycare child does not 

attend any days of the 

weeks 12/24, half          

tuition is due.  School 

resumes for all on 1/2.  
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Review 

Week! 

 

 

 
Please welcome Ms. 

Deanna to the 

Young Nursery 

Room! 

 

 

Have a great week! 

Ms. Amy 

Ms. Deanna 


